- DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS
THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA
LOS ANGELES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Januvary 11, 1938

Dr, Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Vhog:

I am sorry to be so late in answering your inquiry
regarding a home-and-home series in 1940 and 194l.
Because of our obligations for the next two years,
I am rather hesitant to line up the games as sug-
gested at the present time.

I sincerely hope that I can see my way clear to
make some arrangements with you in the near future,
because I feel it would be a fine thing for basket-
ball to have your team play here in Los Angeles.

With kindest personal regards, I am
Very truly yours,

r'd
Sam Barry

Basketball Coach



